
 
 

Bargaining Bulletin 
 
Jan 27th 2019 
 
Members of CUPE 411 → We want to hear from you! 
 
June 30th 2019 brings an end to our existing Collective Agreement with the Chilliwack School District. The CUPE 411 
Negotiating Committee is in the beginning stages of scheduling bargaining meetings with our Employer. 
 
With Provincial bargaining already completed, your CUPE 411 Negotiating Committee has been meeting in 
preparation for representing our needs at Local levels. Currently our CUPE 411 Negotiating Committee is preparing 
our strategic plan, bargaining proposals and attending FVCB meetings more frequently. 
 
School District employees are unique in that we bargain at both the Provincial level (“big ticket” items such as 
wages and benefits) AND at the Local level (items such as Leaves, Vacation, Job Security, etc) 
 
Your Negotiating Committee is made up of one representative from each of our five (5) divisions.  The Union 
President, or their designate, is also part of the Local’s Bargaining team. 
 
 
 
The CUPE 411 Negotiating Committee 

• President: Dale Obirek (On Leave) 

• Vice President: Tracey Ohara (Acting President) 

• Assistants Division:  Glenda Johnson 

• Clerical Division: Shana Kirkland 

• Custodial Division: Rod Isaac 

• Maintenance Division: Josh Bouthot 

• Transportation Division: Steve Clarke 
 
 
 
We are still open to your ideas and input so please let us know if there are any bargaining proposals that you 
want us to bring forward of your division’s behalf.  
 
Please Email your Negotiating Team at bargaining@cupe411.ca 
 
 
 
In Solidarity 
CUPE 411 Negotiating Team  
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